
 
AMHERST COUNTY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Central Virginia Alcohol Safety Action Program is a court-referral program.  Its mission is to 
improve highway safety by decreasing the incidence of driving under the influence of alcohol and 
other drugs, leading to the reduction of alcohol and drug-related fatalities and crashes. 
 
There is an opening on the Central Virginia ASAP Policy Board for a County citizen to serve a 
three year term appointed by the Amherst County Board of Supervisors.     
 
If you are interested in serving on the Central Virginia ASAP Policy Board, please apply by letter 
stating your name, address, contact number and qualifications.  Please mail, fax or e-mail your 
letter of intent to the Amherst County Attorney’s Office, P. O. Box 390, Amherst, Virginia, 24521; 
fax 434-946-9370; e-mail rmrice@countyofamherst.com.  Letters of interest will be accepted until 
July 29, 2022. 
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